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The City of Red Bluff is an equal opportunity provider 

 

 

   
 

CITY COUNCIL 
 

MEETING CANCELLATION NOTICE 
 
 
At the meeting of June 6, 2017 the City Council 
voted to cancel the July 4, 2017 City Council 
meeting due to the Fourth of July Holiday. 
 
The next meeting of the Red Bluff City Council will 
be held on Tuesday, July 18, at 7 p.m. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Anita Rice 
Executive Assistant to the City Manager/ 
Deputy City Clerk 
 
 
 


